
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
Public Works Department 

  
TO: Chuck Soules 
FROM: Mark Thiel 
CC: Tom Orzulak, Steve Stewart 
Date: November 14th, 2012 
RE: Commercial deck mower – Public Works - Street Division 
  
Please include the following item on the City Commission Agenda for consideration at the 
November 20th, 2012 meeting: 

Background Information:  
Public Works Department is requesting to purchase one (1) deck mounted mower. The 
Street Division reduced the number of mowers this year due to moving a majority of the 
mowing requirements to the Parks and Recreation Department mowing contract. 
Originally we budgeted to replace four mowers. Due to the reduction in mowing areas, 
we now only need to maintain one mower. This is used for special requests and to mow 
secured areas such as storm water pump stations, levee controlled access points and 
remote locations where the mowing contractor does not have access. 

Current Status:  
This was bid from the State of Kansas lawn equipment contract No. 36623. The award is 
for a local vendor; Heritage Tractor, Inc.   

Funding:  
Funding for the mower was approved during the 2012 budget process as part of the Storm 
Water Utility Fund (505-3-3910-6005).  

• Mower  $20,936.52 

• Trade-in  $ 5,000.00 

• Total  $15,936.52 

Action Request:  
Approve the purchase of the Public Works Department deck mower from the Storm Water 
Utility Fund in the amount $15,936.52 from the State of Kansas lawn equipment contract No. 
36623. 
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